
Cooper Memorial Run T – Shirt Order Form 

Date:  October 21st, 2017 

Time:  8:00 am 
 

This year’s memorial run t-shirt will Not have a year on it.  This will allow you to wear the same t-shirt 
every year we have the Cooper Memorial Run, rather than purchasing a new shirt every year.  
Unfortunately, NO LATE ORDERS will be able to be placed.  ORDERS ARE DUE ON Oct. 11th!  

 

$7.00 per T-shirt      Circle the size you would like to order: 

 

Adult:         Small                           Medium                             Large                                X-Large 

 

Youth:        6-8                                    10-12                             14-16 

 

Total Number of shirts ordered:  _________________________________ 

Total amount due:   ______________________                             Cash _________      Check ____________                          

Pay cash or make checks payable to Lincoln Elementary School 

 

Name of student shirt(s) should be delivered to:  _______________________________________ 

Classroom teacher of student:  ____________________________________________ 

 

All orders due by Wed. October11th in order to 
receive your t-shirt in time for the event!!  
 

 

 

 



Cooper Memorial Run Community 
 

As some of you may know from past years, we hold a community service project in conjunction 
with our fall fun run.  In the past we have collected food for the Hartford Food Pantry, donated 
money to the Central Middle School Scholarship Fund and made donations to specific families 
in extreme conditions.  This year, and for years to come, we will be raising money in memory of 
Mrs. Cooper.  All the money we raise will go towards cancer research.  

There are several ways that you can help us: 

1.  You can make a flat donation.  Donations can be given to the office secretaries prior to 
the run or to one of the teacher volunteers on the day of the run. 
 

2. Attend the Cooper Memorial Run.  This year, we are charging a $1 registration fee again 
in which 100% of the money will go towards cancer research. 
 

3. You can buy raffle tickets at the Memorial Run or in the office starting on Oct.16th ($1 
per ticket or 6 for$5) and we will be raffling off several different prizes.  If you are not 
able to come to the Memorial Run but want to purchase raffle tickets, you can send 
money to school with your child and they can purchase the tickets in the office the week 
of Oct.16th. 
 

4. Buy a Memorial Run T-shirt and $1 goes directly to the cancer research. 
 

5. Donate a prize and/or gift to be raffled off at the memorial run.  The more prizes we 
have the better.  If you are able to donate something, please contact Mr. Raddemann at 
raddemannj@hartfordjt1.k12.wi.us or call 673-2100ext.3140. 
 
 
 

Thank you in advance for supporting the Cooper 
Memorial Run Community Service Project!! 
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